Jemes L. Austin,
42 Sterliing Road,
Waltham, Heese
My déar James s

I have your letter erd have also
seag tbﬁ one you wrote to Frofessor Bole.
: A unéeraiand that you have this opportunity
in view and so far as I can see at pﬁeaen@
I have nothing to suggest. The positions :
vhich have develobped lately bave been filled,

Very truly yours,

CFB:AP Director.




